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PLUS

MALATHION SPRAY

INSECTICIDE

EMULSION

FOR FARM BUILDINGS - LIVESTOCK - POULTRY - PETS

AGRICULTURAL

GUARANTEE

Malathion......................................50%

REGISTRATION NO. 18683

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING                POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PLUS 
143 CHEMIN ST-DOMINIQUE 

ST-PIE DE BAGOT, QUEBEC J0H 1W0

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

FARM BUILDINGS - House Fly, Lice Mosquitoes, Stable Fly -

Mix 1 bottle (1 litre) of Plus Malathion Spray Insecticide
Emulsion and 1 L of syrup to 50 L of water (20 mL each to 1 L of
water).  Spray walls, ceilings, and other surfaces where insects
rest to the point of run-off.  Repeat every 2-3 weeks.  Spray
floors and manure piles.  Allow 14 days before applying to
freshly white-washed surfaces.



Caution - Do not use in milk processing rooms or dwellings.

DAIRIES: - Cockroaches, Ants, Spiders, Flies, Lice, Mosquitoes -

Mix 1 bottle (1 litre) of Malathion to 50 L of water (20 mL to
1 L).  Apply as a coarse spray with paint brush to window-sills,
baseboards, under sink and to other areas frequented by insects.
Avoid misting.  Repeat as necessary.  Don't spray utensils.

BEEF CATTLE: - Mosquito, Lice and Ticks -

Mix 1 bottle (1 litre) of Malathion Spray Insecticide Emulsion in
100 L of water.  Apply a complete cover spray.  Repeat
application after 2 weeks if needed.  Do not spray nursing
mothers.  Do not use within 2 weeks of freshening.  Avoid
spraying ears, eyes & nose.  Do not spray calves under 1 month of
age.  Do not use on milking cows.  Don't contaminate food or
water troughs.

Beef Cattle Rubbing Devices to aid in controlling Horn Flies and
Lice -

Mix 1/2 bottle (1/2 litre) of Malathion Spray Insecticide
Emulsion in 15 L of no. 2 fuel oil or diesel fuel oil.  Apply
mixed solution to the burlap covering until saturated.  Replenish
the unit with suitable amounts of the mixed solution every 2-3
weeks.  One device will service 35-45 heads.  Mix thoroughly
before each use.  Do not use in automatic oiling device.  Do not
apply to nursing mothers.  Discontinue use 30 days prior to
slaughter.  Do not treat calves under one month of age.

POULTRY: - Chicken mites, lice, Northern fowl mites -

Mix 1/2 bottle (1/2 litre) of Malathion Spray Insecticide
Emulsion to 50 L of water (10 mL to 1 L).  Spray directly onto
birds at the rate of 5 L of mixed solution to 100-150 birds. 
Repeat in 4 weeks or as necessary.  Do not apply within 1 week
before slaughter.  Avoid contamination of feed or water troughs.

POULTRY HOUSES: - Lice and Mites -

Mix 1 bottle (1 L) of Malathion Spray Insecticide Emulsion to
25 L of water (40 mL to 1 L).  Apply for thorough treatment of
nest, roosts, floors, and litter.  Do not apply directly to
birds.  Repeat as needed.  Avoid contamination of water and food
troughs.  Allow 14 days before applying to freshly white-washed
surfaces.

PETS: - Dogs and Cats Fleas -



Mix 10-15 mL to 1 L of water.  Wet animal thoroughly by means of
a hand sprayer.

FOR ANIMAL QUARTERS: -

Mix 175 mL to 5 L of water (does 100 m2).  Remove manure bedding
or debris before spraying kennels, pens, yards, lawns, and under
buildings.  Repeat application if reinfestation occurs.

PRECAUTION: - Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid breathing spray mist. 
Avoid contact with skin, eyes, and clothing.  Wash thoroughly
with soap and water after using.  Avoid contamination of feed and
foodstuffs.  Keep out of reach of children.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: - Induce vomiting by giving warm salty or
soapy water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: - Lacrimation, salivation, laboured
breathing, vomiting, tremors, diarrhea and convulsions.  Atropine
is antidotal.  Induce full atropinization as quickly as possible
and maintain for 24 to 48 hours, supportive respiration.

DISPOSAL - Destroy empty container by crushing and burying in a
safe place away from water.

NOTICE TO USER: - This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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